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Oregon's legislature should pass this legislation, which is compassionate towards 

bunnies, mice, and others trapped in the cosmetics industry. Ten states have passed 

some form of this legislation, as have many countries. We have no need to torture 

innocent animals for makeup when we have much better alternatives like donated 

human skin from plastic surgery and computer models. 

 

Pass 3213! 


